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PROJECT NO. 71-12-01 

 
Ref: 2013 Pavement Reconstruction 
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Letters of Interest to Submit a Response to be received no later than: 
5:00 p.m., (EST), March 7, 2012 

 
Issue Date to Selected Interested Firms:  March 14, 2012 

 
Inquiry End Date:  5:00 p.m., (EDT), March 28, 2012 

 
Proposals from Selected Firms to be received no later than: 

2:00 p.m., (EDT), April 4, 2012 
 
 
 

ATTENTION OF RESPONDENTS IS DIRECTED TO: 
 
 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 11:00 A.M., MARCH 2, 2012 
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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 11:00 A.M., MARCH 2, 2012: 
 
 
Q#1 Will the consultant be required to perform field survey to obtain existing pavement 

elevations?  We did several third lane widening sections several years back and the 
Commission provided the pavement survey. 

 
A#1 No, Field Surveys for topographic information will not be required. 
 
 
Q#2 Will the consultant need to perform soil borings for the project? 
 
A#2 No, the Commission will secure the services of a Geotechnical Consultant to perform 

this Work.  The complete report will be made available to the Selected Firm. 
 
 
Q#3 Are the completed plans that the Commission developed for the three sections mentioned 

in the RFP available for review?   
 
A#3 Yes, these plans will be made available for review at the Commission’s office in Berea.  

Contact Kevin Golick, Procurement Manager, at 440-234-2081 x1151 to schedule an 
appointment. 

 
 
Q#4 To assist us in the preparation of our Project Approach, it would be helpful if we could 

examine the construction documents for at least one of the three previous sections. Could 
I arrange a time to come to the OTC offices to review these plans? Also plans of the third 
lane construction through this section would be useful. 

 
A#4 See answer to question #3. 
 
 
Q#5 In regard to your RFP for Design Project No. 71-12-01, is the Commission’s “Mainline 

Pavement Evaluation” document and plans from the reconstruction projects available for 
viewing or download? 

 
A#5 Yes, the Commission’s Mainline Pavement Evaluation will be made available for 

review at the Commission’s office in Berea.  Contact Kevin Golick, Procurement 
Manager, at 440-234-2081 x1151 to schedule an appointment. 
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